
      

           
          HALLOWEEN TREATS 

 

              For safety and security                                                         

concerns, trick or treaters will not be 

allowed into the building.   As in the past, 

volunteers will be setting up in our lobby to 

hand out candies on Halloween night. 
 

 
If you would like to donate any treats, please 

drop them off in the lobby on Halloween night 

to the volunteers or leave them at the 

Management office during regular business 

hours between 9:00AM – 5:00PM 
 

 

HAVE A SAFE AND HAPPY HALLOWEEN! 
 

 

      

     


